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It was so wonderful to see so many familiar and NEW faces at our last Riverside
Connect meeting. The meeting was a workshop about Sensory storytelling and
on the front are a few photos from the day. We love getting you involved!

| also hope you enjoyed look at our new Library Bus!

We would love to see more faces at our Riverside Connect meetings. It’s a great
opportunity to chat to other parents and get ideas to use at home. Also if you
would feel more comfortable bringing a family member or friend along with you
please do so, the more the merrier!

Some quotes from families that have attended
Riverside Connect:

‘ It's always fantastic to see how our children
are learning at school”

“ I like fo meet with other parents and share
ideas”

‘ It was really useful to hear how simple
things can help tell a story to our children,
well worth comingl”

‘ Thank you! I picked up lots of ideas to try at
home with my son, I look forward to the
next one!”

‘ Its lovely to socialise with other parents
and get new ideas for our kids!"

Our next Riverside Connect will be a workshop on
"Sharing Attention” We can't wait fo see you all!

Lisa Mason




